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I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e

A message
from Rodney Stovall Jr.

Greetings, family! 
Welcome to our first monthly
newsletter where we hope to
highlight the month's events and
key information. I am happy to
be back in person and look
forward to how the Lord shows
up during this next period of
transition.

June Birthdays

Jyairrah (Princess) Martin (6/16)
Michael Finley (6/16)
Jeffery Stancil (6/18)
Debra Jackson (6/20)

June Anniversaries

Jeffery & Madonna Stancil (6/22)
Rodney & Wicondra Stovall (6/24)

Rennovation Project
T h a n k  Y o u

After two years, we reopened our church building on Sunday, May 29,
2022, and this could not have been possible without Darlene Maxwell,
Kimberly Cooke, Cheryl Anderson, Linda Rodgers and Shirley Evans
(not pictured). Thank you for your dedication to this work. 

We would also like to thank those who kept the weekly feeding going
throughout the pandemic. These individuals include Sam Devore,
Charles and Kimberly Cooke, Chris Elmore, Darlene Maxwell. 
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Zoom Worship Information
M o r e  C o m f o r t a b l e  a t  H o m e

We understand that some are still  more comfortable with
Zooming into worship, and this perfectly fine. The login
information for Wednesday (6pm) and Sunday (11am) are
listed below.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81127455484
1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
Meeting ID: 811 2745 5484

Additions?
D i d  w e  m i s s  s o m e t h i n g ?

Please feel free to email
Wicondra at
wicondra.stovall@gmail.com or
text or call her at 510-375-6162
with information that may have
been missed. 

Prayer List
K e e p  t h e  F o l l o w i n g  i n  M i n d

Youth and Seniors
Teachers and Leaders
Williamson Family
Howard Family
Coats Family
Charles Cooke's Health
Chris Elmore's Recovery
Stallings Family
Wilford Family
Mayfield Family
Devore Family
Scott Family
Lamont Jones Family
Kittrell Family

Coming Soon
W e ' r e  W o r k i n g  o n  I t

Website
Paper Bulletins (July 2022)
Brothers' Class

Your Contact Preferences
R e d ,  B l u e  o r  G r e e n

Thanks to Romona Burton and Marquel Coats,  while
worshipping in person, you can now indicate your contact
preference by wearing the appropriate lanyard. 


